
Dodd Group's South West team is delighted to have been appointed by Kier 
Construction Western and Wales to install the MEP services at a brand new waste and
recycling facility at Hallenbeagle in Cornwall.

Due to be completed towards the end of 2025, the project will be delivered by Dodd
Group's Redruth branch and once completed the facility will be able to process up to
140,000 tonnes of waste, including food waste and recyclable materials.
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